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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

| write to you to express my strong opposition to the plan to log the Sandwich range. | have been a summer
resident of Wonalancet, NH for most of the past 16 years and | believe to the plan is ill-conceived and out of date.

The past several years have seen extraordinary accelerations in the impact of climate change. The current plan,
made in 2005-06, cannot take this into account. Also, the environmental impact on rare species of flora and
fauna has not been adequately studied. Finally, the scenic value of the southern sandwich range is second to
none and the current logging plan will no doubt destroy to pristine nature of the landscape.

Please halt this action until further study has been completed!

Best

Andrew VanDusen

Ferncroft Rd, Wonalancet, NH



